
 

 

File No:  G610 
Writer’s Direct Dial No. (03) 543 8403 

E-mail: mike.tasman-jones@tasman.govt.nz 
 
27 September 2016 
 
 
Mary Garner 
Mapua & Districts Community Association 
c/- Mapua Hall, 72 Aranui Road 
Mapua 7005 
 
 
Dear Mary 
 
2017/2018 Community Consultation Funding 
 
Thank you for the information you provided to the Council for the Community Consultation 
Funding round for 2017/2018. 
 
I am pleased to advise that the Mapua District Community Association received $4,000.00. If 
you are not GST registered, please provide your bank account details to Tracey Barron 
tracey.barron@tasman.govt.nz or (03) 543 8578 so this funding can be direct debited into 
your account.  If you are GST registered, please provide us with a tax invoice. 
 
For audit purposes we require evidence that the funding was used on the project/s stated in 
your application. The enclosed Accountability Form must be completed and returned with 
copies of receipts or supporting documents when the project is complete (or before 30 June 
2018). 
 
Should you have any queries on any community consultation related issues, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Mike Tasman-Jones 
Community Partnership Coordinator 
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